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Note from Principal Greer 

Thank you for every decision you make to do 

what is best for your child(ren)’s learning.  Thank 

you for helping them 

turn on their device 

and remembering to 

keep it charged.  

Thank you for logging 

them into Zoom for 

class meetings and downloading apps.  Thank 

you for taking pictures of work and sending it to 

the teachers.  Thank you for your patience and 

positive attitudes.  Thank you for being part of 

our teaching team.  Thank you for the privilege to 

work with you and your family.  Thank you for 

going above and beyond your regular responsibil-

ities of work, life, and parenting to support 

schooling. 

Remote Learning 

NHCS updates their website frequently to com-

municate new information to parents about the 

return to school at the following link: nhcs.net/

nhcsreadysetreturn.  Updates to Plan B include 

additional 

parent 

choice for 

attendance.  Parents may choose for their chil-

dren to attend school remotely even after they 

are assigned a group rotation for face to face at-

tendance.  Please let your child’s teacher know if 

you will be choosing remote learning for their as-

signed face to face week. 

 

Health Assessments & Immunizations 

Please turn in the Pre-K or Kindergarten Health 

Assessment for your child if you have not already 

done so.  Updated immunization records are also 

required for attendance.  

Medication & Emergency Action Plans 

If your child needs medication administered at 

school, please contact our amazing school nurse, 

Becky Frederick, via phone at (910) 350-7860 ext. 

71622 or via email at becky.frederick@nhcs.net. 

Please let her know 

if your child has a 

medical condition 

that requires life-

saving intervention 

or medication such 

as diabetes, asthma, or epilepsy so we may create 

an Emergency Action Plan to ensure we respond 

appropriately to any need that arises. 

Virtual Academy  

All students enrolled in the Virtual Academy at 

CRECC will login this week.  The workbooks that 

support the learning software are now available 

through the front office.  There is a 2 week win-

dow that parents may choose to return to remote 

learning if you prefer not to participate in the Vir-

tual Academy. 

Save the Date 

 September 18: Kindergarten Interim Reports 

 October 5: Designated Teacher Workday 

 October 8: K Report Cards 
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